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The school year has begun for more than 12 million students who returned to class this morning. 
This new school year is marked in particular by the ban on the abaya - The traditional dress worn 
by Muslim women. Elisabeth Borne was this morning in a school in Saint-Germain-sur-île in Ile et 
Vilaine to welcome the students and no incidents were noted according to the Prime Minister. 
 
Elisabeth Borne was traveling with the Minister of Education, Gabriel Attal, who announced an 
upcoming experiment on wearing uniforms at school. The modalities will be detailed in the fall. 
 
In the rest of the news: They need us more than ever. The Restos du Coeur is threatened by 
serious financial difficulties, mainly due to inflation. As a result, 150,000 beneficiaries of the non-
profit organization will not receive meals this year. The State has announced a budget of 15 
million euros, but this is insufficient, according to Patrice Drouet - the president of the non-profit. 
 
Regarding the state of health of Mathieu Kassovitz, following his motorcycle accident yesterday 
on the Linas-Montlhéry circuit in Essonne: After being very seriously injured he is said to be no 
longer in critical condition. 
 
And then Emmanuel Macron will meet with the players of the French XV at the beginning of the 
afternoon, 4 days before the start of the World Cup and the clash against the All Blacks. The Head 
of State will come to encourage Les Bleus at their training stadium in Rueil-Malmaison before 
having lunch with the whole team and staff. 


